
 
 
Exciting News for North Newton Families: Free Meals for All Students Starting 2025–
2026! 
  
We are excited to announce that North Newton School Corporation will be participating 
in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) starting in the 2025–2026 school year — 
and that means FREE breakfast and lunch for every student in all of our schools! 
  
What does this mean for you? 

• All students enrolled in any North Newton school will receive free meals every 
school day — no applications, no income verification, and no paperwork 
needed. 

• This program ensures that all students have access to nutritious meals to help 
them focus, learn, and succeed in the classroom. 

• It also helps support families by removing the financial burden of paying for 
school meals. 

When does this start?     The free meal program will begin on the first day of school: 
August 7, 2025. 
  
Have questions?   Feel free to contact Elena Micula, Food Service Director 

 Emicula@nn.k12.in.us 

 219-285-2228 ext. 6008 
  
We’re proud to support our students and families through this opportunity. Thank you for 
being a part of the North Newton Community! 
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